
  

From: Lorri Cook < >  
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 11:04 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Lorri Cook < > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]82 Bartley Bull variance application (oppose) 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Good Morning, 

  

There is a sign in regard to a variance application for 82 Bartely Bull. To allow this house to 
be made larger would only create more of a problem that already exists with this 
residence. The owner does not even live at this address. It is one of about 6 houses within 
the block altogether that have multiple students living in them. There are about 8 to 10 cars 
per driveway and on the street quite often and they race on Bartley Bull passing cars as 
well. Garbage is always lying around and the property standards are terrible. To allow this 
would just continue to have families exit this neighbourhood. Many don't feel safe 
especially near this strip of houses. The neighbourhood is turning into rentals. I have lived 
here for over 50 years and investors are coming in and just taking advantage and don't care 
about the community. It is very sad. Please do not permit this variance. It will only allow the 
investor to put in more students, not families.  

  

Thank you, 

I live in Peel village, give authorization and my info is: 
 
Lorri Cook 
26 Willis Drive 
Brampton, ON  L6W 1A9 
 


